
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John OtHara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Re RaycheiFerguson 

I refer to the above. 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0084-13 

Date: gth May 2013 

Dr. lan Carson, in an email to the Chief Medical Officer Dr. Henrietta Campbell, dated 
301h July 2001 and copied to Dr. Raymond Fulton (Inquiry Reference: 026-016-031), 
attached a document entitled: 

"Dilutionalhyponatraemia.doc." 

I would be grateful if you could provide the Inquiry with a paper copy of this document 
within 10 days. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Mcloughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 

RF - INQ 321-031-001



Sally Doherty 

From: s··· t: 
TCJ. 
Subject: 

From: 
Reply To: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Etta, 

Fulton, Raymond 
09 August 2001·15:59 
BURNSIDE STELLA 
FW: Dilutional Hyponatraemia in children 

Jan Carson  
 

30 July 2001 11:52 
'Dr. H. Campbell (CMO)' 
'Craughwell, Eva'; 'BOB TAYLOR'; 'Raymond Fulton' 
Dilutional Hyponatraemla in children 

Please find attached document on the above subject drawn up by Dr Bob Taylor 
and his colleagues. It reflects current 'opinion' among experts in the 
management of these children, however it does not yet command full support 
amongst paediatricians. Part of the explanation I understand, lies in views 
held by paediatricians concerning risks of hypematraemia that were 
associated with the use of earlier versions of the 'National Milk Formula'. 
The problem today of 'dilutional hyponatraemia' is well recognised (see 

~.:eference to BMJ Editorial). The anaesthetists in RBHSC would have approx. 1 
referral from within the hospital per month. There was also a previous 
death· approx. 6yrs ago in a child from the Mid-Ulster. Bob Taylor thinks 
that there have been 5-6 deaths over a 1 0 year period of children with 

· · seizures, but h~_.has not seen ~ny Cochrane reviews on the subject. 
This might be a.iWbject that woUld be worth CREST looking at. There is 
obviously a need to get better agreement between anaesthetistsfintensivists 
and paediatricians. I also believe that there are some laboratory and 
nursing issues in relation to blood sampling and volumes of blood necessary 
for regular sodium analysis. 
I hope this is helpful. I will copy this to Raymond Fulton for his 
information. vo""[j 
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